
 

VILLAGE OF ENON 

      More Information 

• Ohio EPA Lead and Copper 
https://epa.ohio.gov/divisions-and-

offices/drinking-and-ground-waters/public-water-

systems/lead-and-copper-in-public-water-systems 

 

• Village of Enon 
937-864-7870 

WE NEED YOU 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 Have Questions? Contact: JASON ROSE at jason.rose@enon-oh.gov or 937-864-7870 

Help Us Get the Lead Out 

What?  

• To protect our customers from lead in 
drinking water, we are working to 
identify and catalog all service lines, 
including those in your home. 

• To limit cost and disruption to 
residents, we need your help 
identifying your home’s service line, 
which connects your residence to the 
main water distribution pipes. 

 

How? 

This 5–10-minute survey will walk you 

through how to identify your home's service 

line. 
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